
29th November 2019 

In maths this week with have continued to focus on addition.  The children have learnt 
strategies for calculating mental addition and have also been learning how to add three one-
digit numbers together.   

 

 

 

 

 

In English, the children have written their diaries about Phileas Fogg in draft.  Next week 
they will edit their work and write them up in neat.   

For the last few weeks, the children have been developing their sewing skills.  They have 
produced a Christmas bauble in the shape of a Robin...they look amazing!   

 

 

 

 

 

These will be sold for £2.50 after school on Monday 9th December, alongside these there 
will also be a 2020 calendar made from the children’s painting of a Bewick swan for £2.50.   

For your information 

Monday 9th December – Whole school/class sale of Christmas goods – outside after 
school (weather dependent).   

Thank you for your support with the Christmas play (words and costumes), the children are 
thoroughly enjoying the rehearsal process.  

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 
child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 
you have read with them.    

Homework is due in on Thursday. 

       


